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METRO-DADE CENTER

111 N. W. FIRST STREET, SUITE 220

MIAMI, FLORIDA 33128-1963

(305) 375-5006

FAX (305) 375-5569

October 3, 1991

Ms. Caro! Helene
Arch Creek Trust
560 N.W. 151 Street
Miami, Florida 33169

Dear Ms. Helene:

Thank you for your letter of September 24.

Via this correspondence, I have asked Ms. Emily Young
of the County Manager's Office to present your letter
to the Environmentally Endangered Lands Acquisition
Selection Committee for review and consideration.
Additionally, I understand that the committee will be
touring the site on Friday, October 11.

Once again, thank you for your letter.

Your friend,

Mary ollins
County Commissioner

cc: Ms. Emily Young


